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Nursery School 
 

 
Welcome Newsletter September 2017 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

                     HHHaaappppppyyy AAAuuutttuuummmnnn TTTeeerrrmmm 
 
This term we are going to be settling your child into our routines, rules and 
socialising them with their new class. We will be regularly sending home 
newsletters to tell you what we are learning about and any news and events.  
 
In the near future we will be sending out home-school reading books, which 
we will change as regularly as possible. Please ensure you sign and make a 
comment when your child has read with you and we can change their book. 
Our planning and notices are changed weekly on our ‘Notice Board’.  
 
Our topic this term will be ‘Ourselves’. We will be learning about how we 
grow as we get older and how we become more independent. 
 
In Mathematics we will be looking at recognising numerals, matching 
numerals to amounts and counting objects accurately up to 10. 
 
Our Literacy focus will be listening with activities, 
such as matching musical instruments to the sounds 
they make, hearing sounds in the environment 
around them and talking with confidence in class.   



We will be reading to your children daily and we have a book focus each week.  
 
The weather this Autumn will be unpredictable, so we will be looking at it and 
changing our weather board accordingly. We are going to look at the changes 
occurring in Autumn, Harvest and the colours in the environment.  
 
Please ensure your child has a waterproof coat and spare 
clothes in their school bookbag.  We are outside in all kinds of 
weather and sometimes your child will get messy. Please 
make sure your child’s jumper and coat are clearly labelled to 
stop the clothing going home with the wrong child!  
 
If you have any questions about Nursery uniform or anything else, please 
don’t hesitate to ask at the beginning or end of the day. We continue to 
welcome all feedback on your child’s learning and happiness.  
 
Yours, 
 
Furzefield Nursery Team 
 
Mrs Wightman, Mrs Hamson, Mrs Jenns, Mrs Pinto 
 

 
Times and dates for your diary: 

 
AM Nursery: 8:40-11:40am  
PM Nursery: 12:20-3:20pm 
 
Individual photos: 10th October 
Last day of half term: 20th October 
Half Term Holiday: 23rd -27th October 
Return to school: 30th October 
End of term: 20th December 
 
 
 
 
 


